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The Meehan & Goodin sponsored golf team 
captured first place honors in the Connecticut 
Association of Land Surveyors annual Spring 
Golf Tournament on June 11th at the 
Blackledge Country Club in Hebron.  In a 
break from tradition and in spite of our wet 
spring weather, they teed off on a cloudy, but 
dry day.  Pictured above are:  Phil Silva, Scott 
Hollister, Ken Buchanan and Bob Dahn. 

Ford Motor Company is celebrating their 
100th year anniversary.  In an effort to 
improve customer service, they will build 21 
new regional specialized parts distribution 
centers, known as High Velocity Cube 
Warehouses.  Ryan Companies US, Inc. 
was chosen to develop and build a center in 
Windsor Locks.  We began design in May 
and received Planning and Zoning approval 
on June 9th.  Construction is slated to begin 
this summer with a scheduled completion in 
January of 2004. 

ON THE FAST TRACK 

The Circus is in Town... 

Cirque du Soleil has been fascinating 
audiences around the world since their 
inception.  This year they have come to 
Hartford with Dralion, a fusion of ancient 
Chinese circus and the avant-garde approach 
of Cirque du Soleil.  Meehan & Goodin is 
proud to be providing survey and layout 
services for the big top facilities. 



ON THE BOARDS 
Campus Mapping Project... 

Over the past several years we have 
surveyed and designed numerous stand-
alone projects for Saint Joseph College of 
West Hartford. 
This summer we will be compiling and 
updating all of that previous work into a 
single comprehensive campus-wide mapping 
system.  For example, shown above is a 
photograph of recently completed walkway 
project designed to link the campus core to 
the residential area.  Small projects such as 
these, as well as any new major 
improvements, will be integrated in detail into 
a constantly evolving system. 
The new system will provide the college 
administration with a useful component for 
their long-range planning efforts and the 
facilities staff with a flexible data base and 
management tool. 

Site Improvements 
For Mobile Seniors... 

Meehan & Goodin has been preparing surveys 
and site engineering designs on behalf of 
Devcon Enterprises, Inc. for the repair and 
improvements to the parking areas for five 
separate parcels of the Hill Central 
Community Co-operative in New Haven. 

How Can We Help You Today? 
 

• Site Planning 
• Civil Engineering 
• Land Surveying 
• Permitting 

♦ Richard Meehan, PLS 
♦ Marc Goodin, PE 
♦ E. Russell Johnston III, PE 
♦ Robert E. Dahn, PLS 
♦ Vernon S. Reed, Jr., PLS 

Call us to see how we can assist you on your 
next project.     (860) 643-2520 

On The Web... 
 

To learn more about our firm, 
visit us at our Website 

 www.meehangoodin.com 
 

Land Use Development Seminars... 
 

We offer free seminars on 
land use evaluation, 
development and planning, 
as well as on the latest 
survey standards and 
codes. 
 
Call Richard Meehan for 
more information about 

how to set up a seminar for your group at your 
location. 

When the Enfield Manor Elderly Housing 
Complex was constructed in the early 1960’s, 
efficiency apartments were the norm, and most 
residents neither owned or maintained their 
own automobiles. That is no longer the case.  
Twenty-first century seniors now want their 
own cars and require safe and convenient 
parking. 
Meehan & Goodin has been working with    
Capital Studio Architects of East Hartford to 
design additional parking spaces.  The 
completed project will include enhancements to 
the individual units as well as improvements to 
the general residential areas. 

Parking Improvement Plans... 


